
Neuro-Oncology Program
Patient Advocacy Meeting

Thursday, November 9, 2017
5:30–7:30 p.m.

The J. Willard and Alice S. Marriott Foundation Auditorium
1st Floor, Huntsman Cancer Institute  

Research South Building

•	Hear from cancer survivors, physicians, and scientists
•	Learn about HCI’s Neuro-Oncology Program
•	Find out about the latest brain tumor clinical trials, 

support groups, research, and more
•	Enjoy food and refreshments

To RSVP or for more information, contact 
Amiee Maxwell: amiee.maxwell@hci.utah.edu 

Sponsored by Huntsman Cancer Foundation

For people with brain cancers and their loved ones


